Dear Sir/Madam

The proposed changes are unlikely to have any further adverse impact on the strategic road network. Our previous recommendation may therefore remain in place in this instance.

Yours Faithfully

Connor Adkins

Connor Adkins
Highways England | Woodlands | Manton Lane | Bedford | MK41 7LW

